
EMAIL 1

Dear RHY Grantees,

The Family and Youth Services Bureau (FYSB) and the Runaway and Homeless Youth Training and 

Technical Assistance Center (RHYTTAC) is interested in learning about the status of human trafficking 

among RHY funded programs. In an effort to better understand the challenges, gaps, trends, and training

needs of our funded programs, FYSB in collaboration with RHYTTTAC has developed a human trafficking 

assessment for RHY programs. We encourage each organization to take time to complete this online 

assessment. Please see below for additional guidance. 

INSTRUCTIONS 

1. Each organization will respond to one assessment.

2. The assessment can be completed online.

3. Grantee will need 20-30 minutes to complete the assessment. 

DEADLINE 

1. The deadline to respond and submit this assessment is ( 30 days from the date the email is sent 

to grantees) 

ASSESMENT LINK 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….

If you have any questions or experience any technical issues in completing this survey, please 

contact Tammy Hooper at thooper@rhyttac.org

    

EMAIL 2 (reminder) 

Dear RHY Grantees,

This email is to remind you about the human trafficking and RHY assessment. Your response is very 

valuable to inform our technical assistance activities and better understand the intersection of human 

trafficking and RHY. We encourage each organization to take time to complete this online assessment. 

Please see below for additional guidance. 

We thank you for responding to this assessment. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

mailto:thooper@rhyttac.org


INSTRUCTIONS 

4. Each organization will respond to one assessment

5. The assessment can be completed online

6. Grantee will need 20-30 minutes to complete the assessment. 

DEADLINE 

2. The deadline to respond and submit this assessment is ( 30 days from the date the email is sent 

to grantees) 

ASSESMENT LINK 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………….

If you have any questions or experience any technical issues in completing this survey, please 

contact Tammy Hooper at thooper@rhyttac.org

    

mailto:thooper@rhyttac.org

